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Former OSHA Leader Comments on Agency’s Response to
Pandemic
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In an interview with Kaiser Health News, Edwin Foulke draws from his experience running OSHA

during part of President George W. Bush’s administration to comment on the agency’s present-day

response to the COVID-19 pandemic. Foulke credits OSHA with providing guidance in the form of

general publications as well as specific industry guidelines on how to deal with health issues. And

he is left wondering what more OSHA could be expected to do in this unprecedented situation.

To read the article, visit Kaiser Health News.
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